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Toyota continues to share the vision of GHG reduction and carbon neutrality goals with CARB and the State. In
our recent communication, we acknowledged CARB’ s leadership in climate policies and its authority to set
vehicle emissions standards under the Clean Air Act. We are also excited about our efforts to extend zero-
emissions activities beyond our core vehicle business with our “Clean Ports, Clean Corridors and Clean
Communities” initiative, and we' re eager to explore the State’ s engagement with these efforts.



